

KU-SGU Newsletter

Vol.32





Issued in April 2018
by Top Global University Project
Planning and Promotion
Headquarters, Kanazawa University
TEL 076-264-5240
FAX 076-234-4037
sgu@adm.kanazawa-u.ac.jp
http://sgu.adm.kanazawa-u.ac.jp/en/

Briefing Session for Study Abroad by KU-SGU Student Staff Takes Place



"Picture from the event"

Check below for more information about scholarship and study abroad program!

→https://sgu.adm.kanazawa-u.ac.jp/international/



On April 16 and 19, KU-SGU Student Staff hosted "Briefing Session for Study Abroad" at Kakuma Campus, and over 120 students attended the event.

The session was organized for the students who wish to study abroad in the future to have an opportunity to grasp the rough idea of and proceed to the next step to plan their study abroad.

In the first half of the event, there was an explanation about scholarships available at KU by KU-SGU Student Staff and some students who participated in study abroad programs shared their experiences. In the latter half, the participants talked freely with the speakers and administrative staff from KU International Relations Department in a friendly atmosphere.

We hope that the students who participated in the event will go abroad in the near future.

If you are interested in "KU-SGU Student Staff," please email us at <kanazawa.sgu.stu@gmail.com>! International students are welcome to join!

Let's Study English with English Advisor!

Hi. This is Shimbo, the advisor for studying English. Our service is for those who are not sure what they should do to improve their English while knowing its importance. Please feel free to apply for this study-support program whenever you wish or feel the need.

We accept all kinds of consultations (for free) regarding English proficiency exams (TOEIC, IELTS, TOEFL. etc.), oral conversation skill, English presentation, and writing. Available supports are listed below. There is no deadline for application, and you are always welcome to receive our service.

- 1.Lunchtime mini-lectures (twice a week) Forty-minute lectures on various topics.
- 2.One-to-one advising (4 days a week; reservation is required)

Applicants will individually be given customized study method advises based on their purposes or goals.

(This support can be used for English conversation practices.)

3. Summer TOEIC Intensive Measure Course (4days a week) Submit application form to register. I look forward to seeing you soon!



"Mr. Shimbo giving a lecture"

★ For English Study Support

★ Appointment for English Advisor











KU-SGU通信

Vol.32



発行 平成30年4月 金沢大学

スーパーグローバル大学

企画・推進本部 TEL 076-264-5240 FAX 076-234-4037

sgu@adm.kanazawa-u.ac.jp http://sgu.adm.kanazawa-u.ac.jp/

KU-SGU Student Staff主催: Go Global! Go Abroad! 留学制度説明会を開催



" 説明会での様子"

最新の海外派遣プログラム、 奨学金の情報はこちらから・・・



https://squ.adm.kanazawa-u.ac.jp/international/

4月16日、19日に角間キャンパスにおいて、KU-SGU Student Staffが主催する「Go Global! Go Abroad! 留 学制度説明会」が開催され、1年生を中心に2日間で120 名を超える学生が参加しました。

特に19日は会場の教室から参加者があふれ、立ち見の参 加者が出るほど盛況でした。

この説明会は、これから留学を目指す学生や、留学に興 味があるけどどこに聞いていいかわからないという学生 に金沢大学が用意している海外派遣プログラムや奨学金 の制度を同じ学生から紹介することで、海外に目を向け るきっかけとなることを目的として実施したものです。 Student Staffによる奨学金制度の説明の後、短期から長 期まで様々な形態の海外派遣プログラムに参加した経験 者からの体験談が披露されました。

その後は、Student Staff、留学経験者、海外派遣担当職 員への個別質問セッションがあり、多くの参加者がプロ グラムや奨学金の詳細について熱心に質問していました。 この説明会がきっかけとなって、多くの学生が海外派遣 プログラムにチャレンジすることを期待します。

KU-SGU Student Staffは随時新メンバーを募集しています。学年や専攻は問いません!留学経験がなくても大丈夫! 興味のある学生さんは、KU-SGU Student Staff <kanazawa.sgu.stu@gmail.com> までご連絡ください。

春から始めよう!「英語学習アドバイジング」bv 英語学習アドバイザー

英語学習アドバイザーの新保です。

「英語は必要と分かっている、でも一人では何をしてよ いか分からないし

そんな悩みをお持ちの方、是非、英語学習アドバイザー 制度をご利用ください。

TOEIC, IELTS, TOEFL iBTなどの資格試験対策や 英会話練習、プレゼンやライティングも含め、 英語に関する相談ならすべて承ります。(すべて無料) サポート内容は以下のとおり。参加申込み期間は設けて いません。興味が湧いたらいつでも声をかけてください。

- 1.ランチタイム・ミニ講義(週2回) 毎週違うトピックの40分講義を用意。
- 2.フリー相談(週4日・要予約) 個々の目標に応じた、学習方法に関する個別の指導。 (スピーキングの練習としても利用いただけます)
- 3.夏期TOEIC対策講座(週4日)

予約はQRコードから。皆さんの参加をお待ちしています!

【担当部署】

学生部学務課教務係 mail:kyomu[@]adm.kanazawa-u.ac.jp ★英語学習支援サイト



「英単語学習法(「忘れない!」語彙の増やし方)」での様子"

★アドバイザー予約フォーム

